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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Tonnancour, Brian (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 8:27 AM

To: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 126 Sycamore

Leanna, 

I apologize for the pictures not being in the file for this property.   I attempted to load them in the new AMANDA Wed 

and thought they were in there.  I have now loaded them and checked to ensure they are there.   

 

The fridge in this kitchen is a rather large full sized refrigerator.  The kitchen is an expansive space for the size of the 

property and with a little constructive thinking one could think of a few different ways to arrange the kitchen to allow 

for access to the panel.  Please take a look at the pictures and you will see my concern with this arrangement.  Thanks! 

 

Brian Tonnancour 

Fire Inspector 
Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)

375 Jackson St. Ste 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 

P: 1-651-266-8955 

F: 1-651-266-8951 

brian.tonnancour@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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